
PARKFAIRFAX CONDOMINIUM 
Maintenance Department 

703-578-3427 [aalexander@parkfairfax.info] 

NOTICE 
 

Delivered Date: 08-14-2018 
    
 
 

Buildings: 514,516,518, and 520 
 

 
Parkfairfax has contracted Brother’s Paving to mill, pave and stripe the parking inlet at 
the above locations on Tuesday, August 21, 2018. No Parking signs will be posted as a 
reminder. This operation will require unit owners to remove their vehicle from parking 
spaces prior to 8am on the underlined date. 
 
Safe access to and from your unit will be maintained during the course of this work.  
 
 Work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, August 21, 2018 
 Start Time: 8am ((Weather Permitting) 
 Towing Enforced: Cars that are not moved prior to 8am on August 21, 2018 

will be relocated to the Valley Drive Parking Lot. 
 
 
Note: Parking will be allowed on Wednesday, August 22nd  
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Alonzo Alexander at 703-578-3427 or 
Mark Miller at 703-998-6315 

 
 
 

 


